
Dear Ms. Rockowitz: 

 

Please include my email as written testimony for the record. 

 

I urge you to support bills HB2598/SB 920 that will end to overuse of antibiotics on healthy 

livestock in Oregon. 

 

Overuse is one of the leading causes of antibiotic-resistant bacteria that infect 2 million 

Americans a year, and the CDC warns that unless we stop the overuse our antibiotics could stop 

working altogether. 

 

Use antibiotics only on sick animals and stop using them on healthy ones.  Insure the healthy 

future of both animals and people.  Support HB2598 and SB 920. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Maurine Canarsky 

 


